
 

Troop 23 – Hot News     

January 13, 2025 
 

TROOP CALENDAR: 
For the full calendar, visit http://troop23wheaton.org/ 

 

• 01/13- Monday, 7:00-8:30 Troop Meeting 

• 01/17-01/19, Fri-Sun Winter Overnight, Camp Betz, Berrien Springs MI 

• 01/17, Fri Deadline to register for Troop Service Project on 1/27 

• 01/20- Monday, 7:00-8:30 Troop Meeting 

• 01/25- Saturday, 9:00 am Tent Inspection, First Pres 

• 01/27- Monday, 7:15 pm Troop Service Project – Feed My Starving Children (No Troop Meeting) 

• 02/01-Saturday, 8am-4pm Klondike Derby, Cantigny Park 
/ 

 
JANUARY SERVICE PROJECT – DEADLINE TO REGISTER IS 1/17: 
We need to fill 12 more spots for our food packing event at Feed My Starving Children. Per FMSC, the deadline to register 
is FRIDAY, JANUARY 17, 2025.  Details and link to register below: 
 
On Monday, January 27th from 7:15-8:45 PM we will participate in a packing event at Feed My Starving Children at 555 
Exchange Ct. in Aurora.  This service opportunity will be in lieu of our regular Scout meeting..  Please use the join code 
below.  This will be a Class A event and is a wonderful opportunity for Scouts and parents to serve together.   
 
http://www.fmsc.org/join-group?joincode=L62KXD 
 
CAMP ATTENDANCE RECORDS: 
All Scouts please turn in a campout attendance record for 2023-2024 at Monday’s Troop meeting.  Campout records are 
needed for upcoming Order of The Arrow elections  Look for a separate email with more detail on this topic.   
 
KLONDIKE DERBY: 
The annual Klondike Derby will be Saturday February 1st at Cantigny Park in Wheaton.  The Troop needs to pre-register 
Scouts and adults for the Klondike. Please let your PL know by Monday, 1/13, if you will attend. Council has implemented a 
fee for late registrations so the Troop needs to get registered shortly.  More details on the Klondike event will be coming 
from your PLs and future Hot News issues. 
 
HOT NEWS INFO: 
Got some information for the weekly Hot News?  Please forward the details of your news item to ruthlange@yahoo.com by 
Noon on Sundays and it will be included in that week’s issue.    
 
IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS AND/OR FEEDBACK, PLEASE CONTACT: 
Steve Yates, Scoutmaster at steve@srtware.com      
Judith Zapf, Committee Chair at judez21@sbcglobal.net   
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